MEN'S CLUB

From left: Howard Ellis, Cliff Bryant, Charles Crevo,

- Bill Murphy, Tom Henderson, Jim Olsen, Gil Bass, Karl
. Case, Jack Helfrich, Jerry Dente, Harold Ottobrini,
Bill O’Leary and Tom Weil. Not pictured: Bill Duane.
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Dr. Case is guest speaker

On Tuesday, May 14,
the Wellesley Men’s
Club gathered for their
monthly meeting at the
Wellesley Friendly Aid
Building. This month’s
speaker was Professor of
Economics Emeritus Dr.
Karl Case at Wellesley
College. Case discussed
the economic trends in
real estate over the past
45 years and the statisti-
cal creation of the Case-
Schiller index that he pio-
neered in 1991.

The Wellesley Men’s

Club is open to all re-
tired Wellesley men and
meets monthly on the
second Tuesday of the
month, October — June.
The next meeting will be
the annual luncheon held

- at the Wellesley Com-

munity Center on June
4 at 11:30 a.m. Dr. Fred-
eric Chartier, professor

. of economics at Babson

College, will be speaking.
For information, rides
and to RSVP, please con-
tact Beth Shedd at ep-
shedd@aol.com or at




